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Bear Canyon Tree Academy
(aka Bear Canyon Tree Farm)

Tree Bear’s question of the week:

Why do we graft Noble fir?

Grafting is a BIG part of the operation here at Bear Canyon Tree Farm. Most of the trees we sell that are
over 9 feet tall are grafted.

We graft for our big trees in order to obtain those beautiful full vibrant trees that have smaller trunks and
great foliage. With this process we get complete control over the look of the new tree. A grafted tree has
mature foliage that looks fresher and healthier and keeps better than an immature or juvenile tree that is
grown from seed.

Watch your mailbox!

Pricelists and order forms will be out soon.

Bear Canyon Tree Farm Visit our website:

PO Box 147 www.bearcanyontrees.com
Mossyrock, WA 98564-0147 E-mail us:

360-983-8284 sales@bearcanyontrees.com

See all “Tree Bear” snippets as they are released by visiting: www.bearcanyontrees.com/treebear.html
Do you need gorgeous Christmas trees this year? Contact us at 360-983-8284.

If you really don’t want to read the rest of Tree Bear’s answers to his great Christmas tree questions, simply respond to this e-
mail and ask us not to send them to you anymore. We only send them to a very few folks, so we can personally handle your
request.




